
Dear Editor,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide an update on the recent revisions

we have made in accordance with the reviewers' recommendations.

Upon a thorough review of the feedback and suggestions from the reviewers, we have

diligently worked to incorporate the necessary changes to enhance the quality and

accuracy of our manuscript titled Non-Pharmacological Pain Palliation Methods in

Chronic Pancreatitis.

Regards

Regarding the feedback from the reviewers, here are my point-to-point responses:

In response to the suggestion from referee #07304094, I have added the definition of

chronic pancreatitis on page 4, lines 23-27. Additionally, the discussion on endoscopic

stent, as recommended by the same referee, has been included on page 10, lines 11-16.

Concerning the suggestion from referee #05226098, I have incorporated the discussion

related to "Please emphasize that abstinence from drinking and smoking is important as a

pain control measure for patients with chronic pancreatitis" on page 5, lines 15-16.

Furthermore, the discussion on "In recent years, endoscopic ultrasound-guided pancreatic

duct drainage has been performed for cases in which pancreatic duct drainage by ERCP is

difficult," as suggested by the same referee, has been added on page 10, lines 11-16.


